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As an Oregon resident for 27 years, residing in Salem, I have voted in every election 

primarily based on the fact I can do so by mail. My understanding is there is a very 

low margin of error perhaps even lower than that if other states that use voting in 

person. 

This proposed change is not based on facts that I can find but rather on the whimsy 

of the current Federal administration to further manipulate outcomes in their favor. 

Please vote NO. 

Sincerely, 

Mary van Enckevort  


